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Thank you Under-Secretary-General Voronkov. 
 
Excellencies, 
Distinguished Delegates,  
Dear Colleagues, 

 
Good morning. I would like to share with you efforts by the United Nations to address 

the multidimensional challenges affecting third country nationals held in camps in Syria and 
Iraq.  

 
This issue remains a top priority for the Secretary-General and for the United Nations 

Office of Counter-Terrorism. 




